PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

30 August 2002



Direct Dial: 020 7448 9420 Email: KellieAnne.Rehill@chi.nhs.uk www.chi.nhs.uk

Dear Code A

Further to recent discussions, please find enclosed the information requested on Hampshire Ambulance Service NHS Trust. I have also included CHI's Whistle Blowing Policy, which I hope will be helpful. If you have any queries regarding this policy, please feel free to contact Mrs Margaret Tozer, CHI Investigation Manager, on: 020 7448 9286.

Yours sincerely

Kellie-Anne Rehill

Investigation Coordinator

Enc.